Bruce Page

Tel: 519-661-2489 ext. 5355 | Fax: 519-661-5397
Email: bpage@london.ca | Website: www.london.ca
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COMMENTS

This meeting is to introduce the Byron Gravel Pits Secondary
Plan and the planning process to the community. The meeting will
provide an opportunity for the City and their consultants to share
project information, answer any questions, and to gather input from
the community on a vision for the after use of the gravel pit and
surrounding lands.

The newly opened

Southwest Community Centre,
501 Southdale Road

Community Room #2

Thursday, December 20,2018
6:00pm to 9:00pm

Everyone is welcome to attend. Your opinion is important in
preparing this plan. No RSVP is required, and you may drop in
anytime between 6:00 p.m.and 9:00 p.m. to learn more.
Consultants and City staff will be in attendance throughout the
evening to receive your comments and answer questions.

Please call in, mail, e-mail, or fax your
comments to:

City of London Planning Division
206 Dundas Street. London, ON

N6A 1G7

Attn: Bruce Page (bpage@london.ca)

(See over for area map)

There will be several opportunities for you to find out what is
happening and to provide your input. We plan on hosting a second
community meeting in the new year. As well, a website has been set
up specifically for the Byron Gravel Pits Secondary Plan. If you would
like further information, you can contact Bruce Page at
bpage@london.ca.

Notice of future public meetings will be provided by mail to area
property owners, a listing published in “Living in the City” in the
Londoner and posted on the City's website at:
www.london.ca/ByronGravel.
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